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From: c moffat <moff.1976@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2023 11:05 AM
To: Small Business Energy Incentive
Subject: Small Business Energy Incentives

Director 
Small Business Tax Unit 
Treasury 
Langton Cres 
Parkes ACT 2600 

This proposal appears to assist in the purchase of equipment of more efficient operation and this will reduce 
electricity demand, and  a very positive direction. 
This direction is therefore supported. 

No mention is made to the provision towards capital cost incentives for solar generating costs which would also 
assist greatly in the more efficient operation of small business. This also needs to be covered to reduce demand on 
the electricity generating costs for small business and complement the Governments direction to reduce demand on 
fossil fuel generating power stations. 
If solar can also be subject to the accelerated depreciation rates mentioned then this should be included in the 
Governments incentive proposal. 

Thank you for the time to comment on the proposal and hopefully if introduced will be another positive step in 
more efficiencies for less demand for power generation. 

Kind Regards, 

Bill Moffat 


